To: ORMTA Etobicoke-Mississauga Branch Membership

Happy Summer!

See attached for the minutes to the most recent Executive meeting. I've also attached the financial report.

Upcoming ORMTA branch events (for more details visit: https://etobmiss-ormta.com):

- 1. August 17-19: **The Joe Show**, ONLINE. See below for details
- 2. September 21, 10:00 a.m. Executive Meeting, e-meeting. If you wish to participate, reply to this email

The Joe Show (see attached flyer for details)

August 17-18, 9:00 a.m. to noon; August 19, 9:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.

Deadline to register: August 15

For more info or to register, contact Virginia Taylor, virginiataylor@sympatico.ca

\$150 (pay by e-transfer to treasurer.etobmiss.ormta@gmail.com)

Facebook: We invite you to like and follow our Facebook page: search for ORMTA Etobicoke Mississauga or <u>@ormtaetobicokemississauga</u>. Please send your upcoming events or any other announcements (this is where you get to brag!) about your studio. Be sure to get permission from the students' (parents) to post photos or names. Submit to Abigail Freeman: <u>abigailfreeman@rogers.com</u> or post directly on to our Facebook page.

Scholarship Fund: Please donate to our scholarship fund. Income tax receipts are given out for all donations over \$20.

The next newsletter will be after the Executive meeting in September.

Have a safe and happy summer! "See" you in the fall, refreshed and reinvigorated!

Take care,

Lynne

Lynne Oliver, President

Etobicoke-Mississauga Branch

Ontario Registered Music Teachers' Association

etobmiss-ormta.com

etob-miss@ormta.org